
WNC Deserves More. 
Let’s Build It Together. 
At AdventHealth, we believe everyone deserves more: 
more access, compassion, innovation and choices  
in health care. This year, we’re building on our legacy 
of whole-person care to bring a new level of  
excellence to Western North Carolina.

The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services recently 
announced the area needs an additional 129 acute care beds.

ADDING 129 BEDS TO BRING YOU MORE OF WHAT MATTERS MOST:

• More access to emergency and specialty care

• More choices for how and where you receive care

• More whole-person healing, close to home

On October 15, 2025, AdventHealth will submit a CON application to locate these 
additional beds at the new hospital in Buncombe County.

More Whole-Person Care to Help More People
Thanks to your outpouring of support, the State has already approved 93 beds for this hospital.

We’re designing this expansion to build on your voices – your stories, your needs, your hopes 
for better care in Buncombe, Graham, Madison, and Yancey counties.

ADVENTHEALTH COMMUNITY LISTENING SESSION 
Join us to preview the hospital design, explore the advanced care it 
will bring to our community and share your voice directly with the State 
before AdventHealth submits its application.

Scan the QR code or visit MoreCareWNC.com 
to learn more and submit a letter of support.

Listening Sessions: 
AdventHealth CON Community Events


	Event Name: Yancey County Community
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